
Konstella is a CLIP Parent Platform primarily used for school-wide and
classroom related messaging for events and announcements between
CLIPCO / Room Parents and CLIP Parents. This platform also
facilitates community building and parent interaction. It should not be
used for personal gains, petitions, hateful speech and political
agendas unless it’s pre-approved by the board. Parents are expected
to adhere to basic school etiquette when using Konstella (Be Safe, Be
Respectful, Be Responsible). CLIPCO reserves the right to remove
any users from Konstella violating this policy or the Terms of Services
of Konstella. This includes violating the Privacy Policy and engaging in
unfriendly behavior via the website.

https://www.konstella.com/terms.html#:~:text=We%20keep%20files%20and%20photos,%E2%80%9D)%20until%20they%20are%20removed.
https://www.konstella.com/privacy.html

